

2 DEC 2004
Y.B.S. LTD

19 December 2004

Gerard Mitcheli Yorkshire Building Services Ltd Access Works, Martin Street Birstall BATLEY, WF17 9PJ Regional Office 16 Pavillion Business Park Royds Hall Road Leeds LS12 6AI

T 0113 231 9828 F 0113 231 1394 www.cancerresearchuk.org

Dear Mr Mitchell,

Thank you very much for your very generous donation of £4092 from the "Dave Owens & Frank Goodall Memorial Fund. Your generous support is very much appreciated.

Last year, Cancer Research UK spent £213 million. This money funds more than 3000 scientists, doctors and nurses working in hospitals, universities and institutions around the UK. Over the past year, thousands of lives have been saved through improved cancer treatments, better detection and health awareness campaigns and we have made discoveries that could transform the way cancer patients are treated in the future.

We cannot make these discoveries without you. Our pioneering work is funded almost entirely by the public who give their time and money tirelessly, so that Cancer Research UK can build hope for a future where cancer can be controlled. *Thank you so much for your time and support.* 

If you would like to find out more about Cancer Research UK there is a host of information about local events, campaigns, science and the Cancerhelp UK website. The website address is <a href="https://www.cancerresearchuk.org.uk">www.cancerresearchuk.org.uk</a>.

If you would like more details about our Cancer Research UK please contact me on 0113 2319828 or by email on andrea.membe@cancer.org.uk.

On behalf of Cancer Research UK may I wish you a very Happy Christmas and New Year.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Andrea Membe Community Fundraiser

West and South Yorkshire

Andrea Membe



1 6 DEC 2004 Y.B.S. LTD

Mr Gerard Mitchell Yorkshire Building Services Access Works Martin Street BIRSTALL WF17 9PJ The Bradford Macmillan Appeal St Lukes Hospital Extension Block Little Horton Lane BRADFORD BD5 0NA

Telephone 01274 365905 Email: rtipton@macmillan.org.uk

14 December 2004

Dear Mr Mitchell

I write both personally and on behalf of the Bradford Macmillan Appeal to thank you and all who took part in the Yorkshire 3 Peaks on the 19 June 2004 most sincerely for your incredibly generous donation of £4,092.00

Your donation is very much appreciated and through gifts such as this, and other fundraising events, we have to date raised over £445,000. Our target is to raise £675,000 to help provide additional specialists in the Bradford area. These specialists are five Macmillan nurses, a Haematology nurse specialist, a Gastro Intestinal nurse specialist, a Gynaecological nurse, a Urological nurse and a nurse specialising in cancers of the head and neck. We are also fundraising for an Ethnic Minorities Liaison Worker.

Our vision is to work towards a time when every person in the land has equal and ready access to the best information, treatment and care for cancer and where unnecessary levels of fear are set aside. With support from people such as yourself we will be able to achieve this.

Thank you once again for your support of this very worthy cause.

Yours sincerely

**Rose Tipton** 

Community Fundraiser

Macmillan Cancer Relief would like to hold your details and send you further information about our work. Macmillan Cancer Relief, Cancer Relief Sales Ltd and Macmillan Cancer Relief Trading Ltd may review these details to help us understand more about you and to contact you about our fundraising and campaign work. We may also ask you to take part in confidential market research. If you prefer us not to use your details in any of these ways, please let me know.

## Macmillan CancerLine 0808 808 2020 www.macmillan.org.uk

Patron His Royal Highness, The Prince of Wales President The Countess of Halifax Deputy President Richard Hambro

Members of the Board: Chairman James Dundas Treasurer Joe MacHale, Jonathan Asquith, Professor Sir Kenneth Calman KCB FRSE,
Professor Jessica Corner PhD MSc RGN, Miss Susan Kirk, Ms Julia Palca, David R Paton OBE FRICS, Mrs Roderick Petley MBE, Simon Prior-Palmer, Mrs Cilla Snowball,
Dr Gareth Tuckwell Chief Executive Peter Cardy

## West Yorkshire Fundraising Office

Lower Ground Floor, Chantry House Victoria Road, Kirkstall Leeds LS5 3JB

Tel 0113 214 7905 Fax 0113 214 7907

www.mariecurie.org.uk

Three Peaks Walkers

17 December 2004

Dear Three Peaks Walkers

I am writing on behalf of everyone involved with Marie Curie Cancer Care to thank you for supporting our Research Centre. The donation of £4,092 will help our scientists enormously.

I have not accepted the challenge of the Three Peaks but my partner and nine of her friends have and last year, on 3<sup>rd</sup> July, they completed it. I mention the date because it must have been the worst day of the summer. Not only did they have to cope with the walk, which is challenging in itself, but they had to deal with floods, rain and fog!! I realise the fitness level you have to achieve for the very rigorous walk, and I congratulate all of you who participated.

I hope you all feel a sense of pride in your achievement of raising so much money and completing such a challenging walk.

Yours sincerely

Brian Curran

Community Fundraising Manager

Patron: His Royal Highness The Prince of Wales

Chairman: Sir Nicholas Fenn GCMG Hon. Treasurer: A Doggart Chief Executive: Thomas Hughes-Hallett

Head Office & Registered Office: 89 Albert Embankment London SE1 7TP Tel 020 7599 7777 Fax 020 7599 7788

Incorporated as Marie Curie Cancer Care, a company limited by guarantee (England No. 507597) and licensed to omit the word 'limited'. This charity is an independent voluntary organisation (Charity Reg. No. 207994).





## OESOPHAGEAL PATIENTS ASSOCIATION

## **Cancer Support**

22 Vulcan House, Vulcan Road, Solihull, West Midlands B91 2JY email: opa@ukgateway.net Tel: 0121 704 9860 website: www.opa.org.uk

Mr G Mitchell, Director
Yorkshire Building Services Ltd
Access Works
Martin Street
Birstall
BATLEY
West Yorkshire
WF17 9PJ

20 DEC 2004 Y.B.S. LTD

16 December 2004

Dear Gerrard and friends of the OPA

Thank you so much for your superb donation of £1,364.00 in respect of the Dave Owens and Frank Goodall Memorial Fund. This is a magnificent sum and a great tribute to memory of your friends.

The amount you have raised will make a great difference to our ability to support other patients and families affected by oesophageal cancer.

Cancer of the oesophagus is still very difficult to treat; we are working hard to relieve the distress caused by the disease and also to influence the care of patients, including earlier diagnosis. We rely entirely on donations so your kindness is very much appreciated and your donation will help us to continue this work.

Finally, may I on behalf of all at The Oesophageal Patients Association, wish you a peaceful Christmas and a happy and healthy new year.

Kindest regards

Lynne Watson

Patient Support Manager